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Dear Sir,

New climate ambitions are important. Cars are not as important as an
ancient site that needs proper protection. The landscape contains more
information about how our ancestors lived. Listen to the archaeologists
who have studied the site and have a valid opinion as to where any new
road can do the least harm.

Regards, Kate Ibbotson





